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Inside this issue:  

Upcoming Union 

Meetings/Events  

 

Jan 4th  

 Practical Workshop on 

Retiring ðFHS 4pm 

 

Jan 5th  

 Professional Issues ð
FTA Office  

Session 1 at 3pm             

Session 2 at 4pm  

***  

Freeport Pride Night  
At Hofstra University -7pm 

Hofstra vs. George Mason  

 

Jan 25th  

Technology Issues -      
FTA Office  

Session 1 at 3pm             

Session 2 at 4pm  

tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ aŜǎǎŀƎŜ 

As we arrive at the end of 2010 let us take a few moments to reflect on our accomplishments.  Too 
ƻŦǘŜƴ ǿŜ ŘƻƴΩǘ ŜƴƧƻȅ ƻǳǊ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎŜǎ ŜƴƻǳƎƘΣ ŀƴŘ ŦƻŎǳǎ ƻƴ ǿƘŀǘ Ƙŀǎ ǘƻ ōŜ ŘƻƴŜ ƻǊ ǿƻǊǎŜ ȅŜǘ ǿƘŀǘ ǿŜ 
should have/could have/ or would have done if only this or that had occurred.  We get to do that 
ǎƻƻƴ ŜƴƻǳƎƘ ƛƴ ŀ ŦŜǿ Řŀȅǎ ǿƘŜƴ ǿŜ ƳŀƪŜ ƻǳǊ bŜǿ ¸ŜŀǊΩǎ ǊŜǎƻƭǳǘƛƻƴǎΦ 

aȅ ƳƻƳ Ƙŀǎ ŀ ǎŀȅƛƴƎ ǘƘŀǘ άŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ŘƻŜǎ ǘƘŜ ōŜǎǘ ǘƘŜȅ Ŏŀƴ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ƎƛǾŜƴ ƳƻƳŜƴǘέΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƳŀƪŜǎ 
ǎŜƴǎŜ ǘƻ ƳŜ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ǿƘȅ ǿƻǳƭŘ ŀƴȅƻƴŜ Řƻ ǎƻƳŜǘƘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜȅ ǘƘƛƴƪ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǘƛƳŜ ƛǎƴΩǘ ƛƴ ƘŜǊǎ ƻǊ Ƙƛǎ ōŜǎǘ 
ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘΦ  LǘΩǎ ǘǊǳŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ ŀƭƭ ƳŀƪŜ ǇƻƻǊ ŘŜŎƛǎƛƻƴǎ ŀǘ ǘƛƳŜǎΣ ōǳǘ ǘƘŀǘΩǎ ǿƘȅ ǿŜ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ǊŜŦƭŜŎǘ ƻƴ ƻǳǊ 
accomplishments and try to understand what led to these moments of success, and try to make sure 
we have more of these moments in the future. 

As we make our way into 2011, we have much that needs to be done, and many issues to confront 
that at this time only appear nebulous and even ominous and threatening with respect to our pro-
fessional lives.  In the near future the state education department and or the Board of Regents will 
release their guidelines and mandates that will allow us to begin to discuss, clarify, and develop the 
structures that will guide our teaching curriculums, our evaluations, and our professional develop-
ment.  The State Legislature will begin its new session which may bring new economic pain to the 
public school system, and may threaten our state constitutionally guaranteed benefits by asking for 
a  Constitutional Convention (which will be on the ballot in 2017), or through other methods. 

Having been so gloomy, let me end by saying that we control our own futures in many ways.  We 
need to be educated on the issues by paying attention to what happens politically and being politi-
cally active when necessary, by reading about education issues and staying current with research 
trends in our fields of work, and by sticking together and helping each other be the best that we can 
be at each and every moment.  The group has more strength than the individual.  We just need to 
make sure that the group is well aware and educated about all of the issues.  For starters, you can 

stay current on the hot button issues by going to www.nysut.org, www.aft.org , or 
www.nea.org. 

Have a wonderful vacation for yourselves.  I wish you peace, health, and happiness in the coming 
year for you and your loved ones. My wish for the world is that the human race learns how to feed 
more often from the loving, caring, nurturing, inquisitive, imaginative, and hopeful side that lies 
within all of us. 

LAP Time 

The Local Action Project (LAP) team consists of 6 members of the Freeport Teachers Association 
and 2 members of the Freeport Teacher Aides and Assistants.   
The LAP team must spend three summers in Saratoga Springs 
attending a one week conference in July where the teams re-
ceive training and guidance to strength the local association. 
The members attending this summer were Diane Saunders, 
Mayra Espina, Sallyann Doyle (now Sallyann Schrader), Linda 
Wiener, and Stuart Napear. 

    

 

   

Click on picture to view more pics  

http://www.nysut.org
http://www.aft.org
http://www.nea.org
http://www.freeportteachers.org/LAPConference.php
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LITBF was formed many years ago when the possibility of unions going out on strike was much 
greater than today due to the consequences of the Taylor Law.  With the accrued money that was 
collected from unions, and the ongoing contributions of interest on these funds held by locals, today 
the fund serves as the basis for a scholarship program for graduating HS seniors, a burial fund for 
members who pass away while in service, as an emergency financial aid fund, and a fund that can 
help in-service veterans.  All of the appropriate forms are located in the members only center area of 
our website on the benefits tab under forms.  If you have questions, concerns, or a need, please con-
tact the  office at 442-0373 or contact the webmaster on our website www.freeportteachers.org. 

 

New and Newly Tenured 

Members Recognition Party  

For the first time, the FTA and The 
FTAA welcomed their new mem-
bers, and recognized the newly ten-
ured members in a ceremony at the 
Freeport Yacht Club on September 
22, 2010 that proceeded our 
monthly Delegate Assembly meet-
ing with an enjoyable spread of 
food.  (Click on pics  for more)                             

                                                                
          (Click on pics below for more) 

Members with Benefits  

Sallyann Schrader  

Are you aware of all the discount pro-

grams provided by NYSUT? Neither was I, 

which is one reason I became member-

ship chair. During the month of Novem-

ber, I attended the Membership Benefits 

Conference in Saratoga Spring and 

learned about many valuable programs 

for our members.  Local home heating oil 

companies take part in a program called 

Heat USA.  (continued on page four)  

 

The Member Benefits Fair 

November 22, 2010 

Good Food, Great Friends, 
Wonderful Prizes  

A fun time had by all that  

http://www.freeportteachers.org
http://www.freeportteachers.org/2010NewTenure.php
http://www.freeportteachers.org/2010NewTenure.php
http://www.freeportteachers.org/2010NewTenure.php
http://www.freeportteachers.org/2010NewTenure.php
http://www.freeportteachers.org/2010MemberBenefitsFair.php
http://www.freeportteachers.org/2010MemberBenefitsFair.php
http://www.freeportteachers.org/2010MemberBenefitsFair.php
http://www.freeportteachers.org/2010MemberBenefitsFair.php
http://www.freeportteachers.org/2010MemberBenefitsFair.php
http://www.freeportteachers.org/2010MemberBenefitsFair.php
http://www.freeportteachers.org/2010MemberBenefitsFair.php
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     The Political Corner/Diane Saunders 

Proposed Property Tax Cap  

! ǇǊƻǇŜǊǘȅ ǘŀȄ ŎŀǇ ƛǎ ƭƻƻƳƛƴƎ ƛƴ bŜǿ ¸ƻǊƪ {ǘŀǘŜΩǎ ŦǳǘǳǊŜΦ  !ƴŘǊŜǿ /ǳƻƳƻΣ DƻǾŜǊƴƻǊ 9ƭŜŎǘΣ Ƙŀǎ 
proposed capping property tax growth at 2% or the rate of inflation.  This proposed cap, 
which would apply to all school districts, is a supposed solution to bring relief to New Yorkers.   
However, it is a disaster for school districts.   

This tax cap will cripple school districts like Freeport.  At a time when we are making signifi-
cant strides in improving reading and math scores, as well as raising the graduation rate at the 
high school and implementing programs and services that are necessary for children to suc-
ceed in the 21st century, a school property tax cap will put an end to those gains and reverse 
the progress that has been made. The property tax provides a stable funding source for our 
ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎ ǎƻ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ Ǝŀƛƴǎ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ƳŀŘŜ Ŏŀƴ ŎƻƴǘƛƴǳŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŦǳǘǳǊŜΦ  ²Ŝ ŎŀƴΩǘ ŀŦŦƻǊŘ ǘƻ ƭƻǎŜ 
this money for our students or ourselves.   

The loss in revenue from taxes will certainly affect our students, but will also have a personal 
ŜŦŦŜŎǘ ƻƴ ǳǎ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭΦ  ²Ŝ ŎƻǳƭŘ ƭƻƻƪ ŀǘ ƘƛƎƘŜǊ ƛƴǎǳǊŀƴŎŜ ǇǊŜƳƛǳƳǎΣ ŀ ŦǊŜŜȊŜ ƻƴ άǎǘŜǇǎέ ŀƴŘ ǎŀƭπ
ary increases and a higher contribution towards our pension.  This cap will make our next ne-
gotiations very difficult.  Who knows what we will lose.    

 
What can you do? 
 
Become politically active.  Support candidates who are for world-class schools and high-
quality public services. Let your voice be heard.  Go to NYSUT , click on political action and 
send letters to the lawmakers in Albany letting them know that you as a voter are not in favor 
of this cap.  Read, read and read.  Become informed by reading what President Richard Ian-
nuzzi,at www.nysut.orgΣΣ Ƙŀǎ ǘƻ ǎŀȅ ŀōƻǳǘ ŀ ǇǊƻǇŜǊǘȅ ǘŀȄ άŎƛǊŎǳƛǘ ōǊŜŀƪŜǊΦέ  

Autism Speaking loudly here 
at Jones Beach State Park on 

Sunday October 3, 2010 
(Click on for more photos) 

http://www.nysut.org
http://www.freeportteachers.org/2010AutismWalk.php
http://www.freeportteachers.org/2010AutismWalk.php
http://www.freeportteachers.org/2010AutismWalk.php

